
2021-2022  

Shenandoah  Elementary School Uniform Guidelines 

 

In an effort to ensure all parents and families are aware of the 

Shenandoah Elementary Uniform Guidelines, we are sharing this 

information prior to the start of the new academic year so that families 

can arrange over the summer to ensure their students’ attire meets 

school requirements. 

 

– collared shirts in any solid color  

– tan, black, khaki, or navy; NO JEANS 

 Skirts and Jumpers– tan, black, khaki, or navy 

– students should wear athletic shoes on their assigned PE 

days so that they may fully participate in activities; Flip flops and 

sandals are never to be worn. 

Does Your Child Need Uniform Clothes? 

 

Families, please contact Ms. Myers, our Family & Community 

Specialist at 314.772.7544 or Constance.Myers@slps.org if you are in 

need of uniform clothing assistance for your child. 

 

 


